
Class of 2020, 
 
On behalf of the entire staff of Batavia Public School District 101, we want to congratulate you 
on finishing your senior year. We are proud of you and all that you have achieved. You are a 
graduating class that will go into the record books for many reasons, and we couldn’t be more 
proud of what you have accomplished in these circumstances. 
 
We share your disappointment in not being able to be together at this time. Celebrating together 
in August will be nice, but it is not the same as celebrating you right now.  
 
For now, the District is only able to celebrate virtually. Some of the different plans, photos, and 
videos are posted on ​this page of the BPS101 website​, and we will continue to update the site 
with any new messages or plans.  
 
We hope that you, your family, and your friends can gather together- either virtually or in-person 
to recognize all that you have accomplished. You may want to consider timing your plans 
around one or more of the virtual recognitions such as the special message that is being posted 
at 7 pm on Wednesday, May 20th, the time that the graduation ceremony was originally 
planned. We will also let you know when the senior recognition is posted- we are anticipating 
that it will be finished soon.  
 
When your caps and gowns arrive in early June, we will communicate out the day for the 
drive-through pick up. As allowed, we will set up some photo opportunities for you as well! 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Smith, BHS Principal 
Dr. Hichens, BPS101 Superintendent 

https://www.bps101.net/celebrating-the-class-of-2020/

